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Victor Harbor Road Duplication Project 
Current proposal 
The Australian and South Australian governments have jointly committed $92 million in funding for the 
Victor Harbor Road Duplication Project, to be delivered by the Department for Infrastructure and 
Transport (the Department). 

The Australian Government has also committed 
an additional $15 million towards other safety 
improvements on Victor Harbor Road. 

The McLaren Vale region and outer southern 
suburbs have seen notable growth in recent years 
and cater to significant tourism activity primarily 
related to the iconic wine region and associated 
viticulture and agriculture industries. 

This duplication project will improve road safety, 
improve traffic flow and increase capacity.   

The project will involve the duplication of a 4.5 
kilometre section of Victor Harbor Road between 
Main South Road and Main Road, McLaren Vale.  

A feature of the concept design includes a new 
four-way, two-lane roundabout at Robinson Road, 
including the realignment of Quarry Road. 

A planning study to develop the concept design has 
been undertaken, following initial community 
consultation to identify issues and opportunities 
along this section of Victor Harbor Road.  Site investigations are continuing. 

The Department is seeking further feedback from the community on proposed scenarios to inform best 
outcomes for delivery of this project, in conjunction with the Main South Road Duplication Project. Direct 
engagement with the community will be a strong focus through the ongoing design development and delivery 
for this project. 

The project is planned to commence in late 2021, with dual lanes open to traffic in 2023. 

To find out more about the project, provide feedback or register to receive project updates, please: 

Phone: 1300 794 880 
Email: dit.CommunityRelations@sa.gov.au  
Visit: www.dit.sa.gov.au/vhrd 

#16278841 


